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1. The working group met on October 10 with 5 members and 4
guests.

2. Draft 3 (revision 8-25-2000) was reviewed during this meeting.
Most of the comments were editorial. Significant items which
require rewording and re-arranging the sentences include:

» Clause 3, “Operating limitations”
» Subclause 4.1, “Ambient Temperatures”

3. WG C37.23 have approved proposed wording (by WG C37.24) for
metal-enclosed bus. Ram lyer will send a confirming e-mail to WG
C37.24 chair for documentation.

4. Comments received from IEEE’s Publishing Administrator (Greg
Kohn) were discussed during the meeting.

5. Draft 3 was sent by e-mail on 9-22-2000 to Switchgear Assemblies
Subcommittee for their comments. Comments received from
members of SA were discussed by WG. It is requested that any
additional comments by Switchgear Assemblies Subcommittee be
sent to Dave Gohil by 11-1-2000.

6. Final revision of draft 3 will be completed by 11-8-2000 and re-
circulated to WG. It is expected that a formal request for forming
the balloting group will be made by 12-15-2000.

7. Motion 1A was made to form the ballot group.

Report Submitted by:

Dave Gonhil
October 14, 2000



